
With more than 1,100 attendees, 66 exhibitors, 33 sponsors, more than 60 education 
sessions, and scores of products being shown, there was plenty to do and see online at 
the Virtual Eastern Energy Expo and Education Summit in May. OESP presented 38 hours 
of education led by our sponsors and industry partners. The convention and marketplace 
resulted in countless accolades and benefits for attendees, exhibitors and sponsors.

The EEE would not be successful without the enormous sponsorship support it receives. 
Thank you to all of the 2021 sponsors: 

OESP Awards Dave Nelsen Scholarships

The winners of the 2021 Dave Nelsen Scholarships were announced at a live presentation 
during the May Board of Director’s meeting, May 14-16 in Berkeley Heights, NJ. This 
scholarship was established in 1999 as a meaningful, lasting way to remember and recognize 
the commitment to education made by OESP member  Dave Nelsen. The scholarship is 
awarded to students who are planning to or currently are attending a technical college or 
trade school with plans to pursue a career in the oil and energy industry. 

“We are extremely proud of the 2021 Dave Nelsen Scholarship recipients,” OESP President 
Scott Vadino said. “These individuals are the best of the best applicants and we are confident 
that they will continue the legacy of Dave Nelsen.” 

“We are very thankful to our corporate, association and OESP chapter sponsors, who, along 
with OESP, co-sponsor the scholarships each year,” Vadino added.

The 2021 Eastern Energy Expo: A Virtual Success!
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Beckett Solution:  
A dependable, versatile B20 Biofuel ready liquid fuel burner with technically advanced components 
& accessories to meet the performance demands of high efficiency equipment and biofuels.

OURS IS A STORY OF GENERATIONAL STRENGTH AND OVERWHELMING SUPPORT FOR CUSTOMERS AND FIELD 
TECHNICIANS THROUGH DEPENDABLE PRODUCTS, SERVICE, AND TRAINING TO EARN YOUR TRUST.  WE MANUFACTURE 

RELIABLE AND WELL-ENGINEERED PRODUCTS BASED ON OVER 80 YEARS OF INDUSTRY KNOWLEDGE. 
LEARN MORE AT  
BECKETTCORP.COM

Introduces B20 Certification 
for Burners & Tank Accessories

Today’s Need:  
A dependable, versatile liquid 
fuel burner and accessories to 
reduce emissions and meet 
carbon reduction goals.

B20 Approved 
Tank Acessories: 
Beckett’s tank 
accessories are also 
biodiesel approved  
up to 20%.

This product is certified 
to applicable standards 
and requirements by UL.

UL File: MP1192



Dinner and a brief 
training class by 

Rich Sebast from TSS 
Associates will be 

included along with 
election of officers 

for the new chapter.

THE FIRST 
MEETING 
IS FREE!

  TUESDAY
SEPTEMBER 21 
  6:00 pm

If interested please RSVP to Rick Glownia 978-888-3960,

Scott Nicholas 413-835-5293 or Shane Wells 413-834-1616

NEW ENGLAND TRI-STATE CHAPTERNEW ENGLAND TRI-STATE CHAPTER

Terrazza Ristorante at Country Club of Greenfield
244 Country Club Rd Greenfield, MA 01301

NEWNEW

Message from the President
By Scott Vadino

Welcome to the summer issue of The OESP News. We are 
pleased to provide you with a recap of the Eastern Energy 
Expo that took place in May as a virtual experience.

Please read on for a look at the virtual industry awards 
and Dave Nelsen Scholarship presentations. Thank you to all 
those who worked tirelessly to make them happen. And, of 
course, thank you to our Dave Nelsen Scholarship sponsors. 
We appreciate your continued support. 

Whether you are a manufacturer, a service manager 
or a technician, OESP’s mission is education: we provide 
exceptional opportunities for education at all levels. This 
year, things have looked a little bit different, as we all know. 

But I am happy to report that over the past 18 months, our 
chapters have still provided the outstanding education you 
have come to expect from OESP. And now, as we move back 
to “normal,” you will still have chapter meetings throughout 
the region. Training and networking are invaluable for 
your job and remain important reasons for your valuable 
membership. 

That’s why so many of us dedicate ourselves to the 
membership recruitment effort. While it requires time, 
energy and passion, we all benefit from a thriving, growing 
association. Please join us in our efforts as often as possible.

I am happy to welcome the brand-
new Poconos Chapter to the OESP 
family. Under the leadership of Sal 
Furino, Pippy Ostrow, John Tuohy 
and Roy Walter, we are excited for 
this new chapter to get under way and share in our success.

And, under the guidance of Rick Glownia, Scott Nicholas 
and Shane Wells, we will be looking to launch another brand-
new chapter, the New England Tri-State Chapter, covering 
New Hampshire, Vermont and Northern Massachusetts. The 
launch meeting will be Tuesday, September 21 in Greenfield, 
MA. Details can be found in this newsletter.

This fall’s Oilheat Retreat will be taking place in-person at 
the Lehigh Valley Hotel in Bethlehem, Pa., September 24-
26. I urge you to attend if at all possible. And, invite a friend 
from your board who may have attended before. The more 
the merrier; it will be so great to be in-person once again.

It is an honor to serve as President. I look forward to 
continuing to work with our National Board, chapters 
and committees, all of which are full of so many talented 
contributors. 

Thank you for empowering me to lead the charge. There 
are so many great things happening with OESP, even during 
these challenging times, and I am thankful to be a part of it.

The Contractor's Choice  |  Established 1881  |  Weil-McLain.com

Find the right boiler for you & your customers! Visit Weil-McLain.com today

NORTH AMERICA’S LEADING BOILER MANUFACTURER
Hydronic Comfort Heating Systems for  Residential, Commercial & Institutional Buildings 

AVAILABLE NOW!NE

W
 PRODUCT

NEW PRODUC
T

POCONOS CHAPTER MEETINGPOCONOS CHAPTER MEETING
Join us for the

August 19th at 6 pm 
Crescent Lodge
5854 Paradise Valley Road
Cresco, PA 18326

All are welcome!
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CELEBRATING 90 YEARS OF SERVICE TO THE HVAC/R TRADE

Visit any of our branches for product
and service solutions that work for you…

YOUR SUCCESS IS OUR BUSINESS!

F O R  T H E  W I D E S T  S E L E C T I O N  O F

Our fully stocked locations offer same-day
delivery and 24-hour emergency service

HVAC/R EQUIPMENT,
PARTS AND SUPPLIES

www.sidharvey.com
General Filters, Inc.  
43800 Grand River Avenue Novi, Michigan  48375
(866) 476-5101  www.GeneralFilters.com

Also Standard With General Brand Oil Filters

Oil Filters

Now Standard With  

The Best Gasket For Bio-Fuel Blends

Compatible With Bio-Fuel Blends to B-100

Update on Membership
By George Fantacone

Allow me to begin by thanking the membership chairs 
from each chapter who continue to monitor dues payments 
and follow up with prospective members, ensuring that our 
numbers stay strong. 

OESP needs your help to continue to build our organization 
– especially now that we are returning to in-person 
meetings. Please invite a friend, colleague or co-worker to a 
chapter meeting near you. Potential members are welcome 
to join us at a chapter meeting for FREE. Please RVSP to your 
chapter if you plan on bringing a possible new member.

I’d like to join our president, Scott Vadino, in warmly 
welcoming the new members of the Poconos Chapter to 
the OESP family. We are excited for you to be a part of this 
terrific organization. And I also look forward to attending the 
launch of the newly forming New England Tri-State Chapter 
in September, in New England, to discuss the benefits of 
being a part of OESP.

Each month there are opportunities for training. Even 
when the world shut down, our chapters continued to offer 
monthly classes on processes, products and services that 

make our jobs easier, more profitable 
and better serve the customer. As 
we plan for the fall, some meeting 
may be in-person, others virtual. 
Regardless, we will continue to show 
you that OESP membership is enormously valuable.

And now, new members can take advantage of our “nearly 
2-for-1” membership offer. Join now and you’ll be fully paid 
through the end of 2022. That’s one full heating season plus 
nearly an entire second season for one price. Don’t delay; 
spread the word!

Membership recruitment is truly the lifeblood of our 
organization and the Membership Committee needs 
your help to make our campaigns successful. Our team 
of dedicated professionals, representing all of the local 
chapters, is happy to lend time and energy to membership 
campaigns and many other membership initiatives. Please 
join us in our recruitment efforts as often as possible.

Thank you for working together to ensure our industry 
remains healthy and vibrant, as we prepare for a full schedule 
of meetings and events in 2021-22.



LEHIGH VALLEY HOTEL
300 GATEWAY DR 
BETHLEHEM, PA 18017
(610) 866-5800

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS

4 - 6 pm Executive Board meeting
Evening on your own

8 pm Hospitality Room available

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2021FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 24, 2021

Breakfast on your own
10 am BOD meeting
12 pm Lunch for BOD
1 pm Education Committee meeting

2 - 6:30 pm On your own
6:30 pm Dinner for BOD and guests

9 pm Hospitality Room available

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2021SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2021

Breakfast on your own and departure
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2021SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2021

FALL 2021

SEPTEMBER 24-26
BETHLEHEM, PA

NYC Chapter Supports Students
It has been a very difficult period for vocational education, especially for our high school 

students enrolled in hands-on programs. Despite all the in-person restrictions, the Senior HVAC 
students at Bronx Design and Construction Academy successfully completed their technical 
training. Throughout the pandemic, the NYC OESP chapter has supported these students along 
the way. 

For example, Alex Taliana, NYC Chapter past president and owner of M&M heating supplies, 
hosted a hands-on internship training for Kevin Stacey, Jr. In addition, Alex was instrumental 
in counseling and guiding Kevin to employment at Farentino Fuel Oil Company in Queens, NY.

On June 23rd, Alex represented the chapter, presenting the annual toolbox award to Kevin, Bronx Design and 
Construction Academy’s top HVAC student, at the school’s graduation ceremony. The NYC chapter has been presenting 
this annual award for more than 50 years. Many past recipients have accomplished successful careers in the NYC oil heat 
industry. Kevin now has the tools destined for a successful apprenticeship at Farentino Fuel Oil Company.

We thank Alex for his commitment to promote students’ educational and vocational aspirations, and we congratulate 
Kevin for his achievements, wishing him luck in his future endeavors.
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Thank you to our dedicated photographers around OESP for sending in these fantastic chapter updates! 
Please remember to give us the names of the people in your photos!

Chapter Updates

Connecticut Valley
In June, the Connecticut Valley Chapter 
met at Porto� no’s where Bob Yurch of FIA 
gave a demonstration on the “TekMar 2 
Wire” wi�  thermostat. Bob showed a video 
of This Old House’s Richard Trethewey 
installing one of the products. A good 
night was had by all. Thank you to Bob for 
an interesting and fun evening. Regular 
meetings will resume in September. 

For more information on the CT Valley Chapter, please visit ct-valley.thinkoesp.org.

Bucks Mont
The Bucks Mont Chapter held a technician and managers meeting on June 23. The 22 people 
in attendance heard from Joel Rosier, technical support specialist at Arzel Zoning Technology, 
who spoke about air dynamics, bypass theory and static pressure. “Thank you to Joel for an 
excellent presentation,” Bucks Mont Chapter President Jay Moser said. “We were happy to see 
so many people back together again.”

Then, in July, the Chapter hosted a meeting at the American Legion Post 10 in 
Fort Washington, featuring Roy Hall and John McKeown from Keystone Sales 
Associates. They talked about the bene� ts, installation, and service of the Bosch 
IDS Family of Inverter Heat Pumps, and showcased the live � re trailer for training.

For more information on the Bucks Mont Chapter, please visit 
bucks-mont.thinkoesp.org.

New Haven
The New Haven Chapter met on June 10 at Brazi’s. The guest speaker 
was Chris Herb, President of the Connecticut Energy Marketers 
Association. Chris gave a recap of the state legislators’ recently 
completed session and the changes in store for our industry. Thank 

you to Chris for a very informative meeting and for keeping 
us up to date.

New Haven will be holding its bi-annual gol� ng outing 
in August and the event is already sold out! Thank you to 
all those who are participating – we can’t wait to see you! 
Regular meetings will resume in September.

For more information on the New Haven Chapter, please visit 
newhaven.thinkoesp.org.
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Lehigh Valley
The Lehigh Valley Chapter held a training meeting 
in June on air duct balancing and air � ow with 
Ariel Zoning Technology Inc. The meeting took 
place at the FW Webb training facility in Allentown 
PA.   Joel Rosier was the trainer to a group of 15 
technicians who eagerly listened as he covered 
content, including � eld tips to streamline the sizing 
and selection of the correct hardware.  Joel started 
in the industry as an HVAC technician and is now a 
Technical Support Specialist. 

Dear OESP News,
The world came to a standstill due to coronavirus. I remember the way we left 

education. 
It was in haste, we had to pick up and leave and we did not have time to prepare 

for the future. 
Education became virtual without any training for instructors or students and we 

were all in a daze trying to function in a 3” square window. 

We were faced with obstacles. How do you teach a hands-on trade through a 
computer window, and to teenagers nonetheless? 

Our school community at Bronx Design and Construction Academy is so fortunate 
to have industry partners. Through their continuous support, we were able to 
improve the quality of our online instruction by acquiring the National Center for 
Construction and Educational Research (NCCER) online platform curriculum. 

The NCCER Curriculum provides numerous aids for our students, and also provides 
reviews and testing for students to gain their CTE endorsement at graduation. 

The support of the industry has been so instrumental in continuing to provide high 
quality and interactive experiences to our HVAC students despite the pandemic.

On the behalf of Bronx Design and Construction Academy, we would like to 
thank the industry for its continuous support, and, specifi cally, Justin Romano of 
Guaranteed Home Improvement. 

When Justin became aware of the obstacles our students faced, with no 
hesitation, he immediately stepped up and provided funding for our HVAC students 
to participate in the NCCER online program. 

Justin’s selfl essness has allowed our students to gain critical educational 
information through vocabulary assignments and review questions. Each module 
is followed by a fi nal exam with performance tasks. Upon successful completion, 
students earn national certifi cation through NCCER, New York State Educational 
Department endorsement and qualify for 34 college credits through Pima 
Community College.

On behalf of Bronx Design and Construction Academy, Thank you, Justin Romano.

Sincerely,

HVAC Instructor
Bronx Design and Construction Academy

Pete Gonzalez

“As the members of OESP and technicians get older, it’s so 
important to get new students in the trade. These students 
represent new talent and they are the future,” Justin 
Romano said. “I’ve been a part of the New York student 
competition for years, which didn’t happen this year 
because of Covid. When Bronx Design asked for donations 
to help cover the cost of online books because the students 
couldn’t learn in the classrooms, I knew that it was incredibly 
important for our industry. So, I jumped in and supplied the 
funds to enable the program to continue online. It’s a good 
feeling seeing younger minds interested in the trade and I 
supported the e� ort because it was important to me to help 
the future of our industry by providing this opportunity.”

Justin Romano

OESP Member 
Helps Bronx Design 

During Pandemic

Garden State
Garden State Chapter members and guests had a fabulous time 
on their annual � shing trip last month.  The group of 50 boarded 
the Royal Miss Belmar out of Belmar, NJ and had plenty of success 
catching � uke, sea bass and small blue � sh.
 
We would like to thank Keith Trowbridge from Universal Supply 
Group for bringing the refreshments, Jim Froehlich from All 
American Tank Service for bringing breakfast snacks and Charley 
Holmes from Venco Sales for providing the cold beer.
 
For more information on the Garden State Chapter, please visit 
gardenstate.thinkoesp.org.
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“Our company is proud to be able to offer educational assistance to young people entering our industry,” said Kevin 
Beckett, President & CEO of R.W. Beckett, which supports the scholarships. “A career in the HVAC industry will offer a wealth 
of opportunities for these fine scholarship recipients.”

The 2021 Dave Nelsen Scholarship winners are:

The 2021 Eastern Energy Expo: A Virtual Success! (cont’d)

The OESP scholarship committee reviewed submissions from an exceptional number of impressive candidates this year and 
thank all those who submitted applications. 

OESP Awards Members for National Leadership

Six OESP members and one manufacturer were recognized for their leadership during the live awards presentation at the 
May Board of Director’s meeting. Scott Vadino introduced the evening, thanking the committee for making this evening 
happen despite the pandemic. The group then recognized the prestigious industry award winners. 

“OESP has the tremendous benefit of countless volunteers who are committed to advancing the association, as well as 
the industry,” said  Bob Daros  of Heritage Fuel & Propane in Croton Falls, NY, who chaired the OESP awards committee. 
“These individuals represent the best in our industry this year, and it is our privilege to bestow these national awards for 
their excellence and dedication. Thank you to the dedicated committee who took a great deal of time in selecting this year’s 
recipients: George Perrelli, Steve Schwanger, Scott Vadino, Paul Cuprewich and Bruce Graham.

The 2021 award winners are pictured below:

The presenters all gave heartfelt and entertaining introductions as the recipients received their awards. It was a fabulous 
evening!

Michael Campitelli – Attends Entech 
Advanced Energy Training in Crowell, 
CT and resides in West Hartford, CT. This 
scholarship was co-sponsored by SCPEA 
and the OESP New Haven Chapter. 

Ivan Boirie – Attends Entech Advanced 
Energy Training in Cromwell, CT and 
resides in Middletown, CT. This scholarship 
was co-sponsored by Carlin/Hydrolevel 
and the OESP Fairfield County Chapter. 

Dylan Cabrera – Attends NYC College 
of Technology in Brooklyn, NY and lives 
in the Bronx, NY. This scholarship was 
sponsored by R.W. Beckett.

Madison Keenan – Attends The Fire 
Dragon School in Sturbridge, MA and 
lives in Clinton, MA. This scholarship 
was sponsored by OESP.

Tyler Sellers – Attends Thaddeus Stevens 
College of Technology in Lancaster, PA and 
resides in Kirkwood, PA. This scholarship 
was sponsored by OESP. 

Lifetime Achievement Award:  
Angel Gonzalez

Instructor of the Year:  
Bill McDermott, McDermott 
Heating & Cooling Plumbing

Manufacturer of the Year: 
Peerless Boiler

 Ralph Adams Memorial Service 
Manager of the Year:  David 
Westerfield, Jennings Oil

Hugh W. McKee Memorial 
Award:  Bob O’Brien, R.W. 
Beckett

 Lou Ehrich Memorial Associate 
of the Year Award:  Mark Smith, 
Advanced Fuel Solutions

Executive Board Award:  
Richard Glownia
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•  Heating oil, diesel, bio fuels, motor oil, ATF and DEF
•  Outer tank holds 110% of inner tank for max protection
•  Up to 50 percent lighter than conventional steel tanks
•  Easy to install
•  Compact design
•  Exceeds industry standards
•  UL2258 Certified
•  Low-cost
•  30-year warranty/$2 million policy
•  Leak-proof and will not corrode

For all your oil storage needs. 

DOUBLE-WALL CONTAINMENT
Heating Oil Storage Tanks

www.HeatingOilStorageTanks.com     1.888.266.7684

· Switch on – read off – done
· All measurement and tuning functions
· High-resolution 5” color touchscreen
· Free Wohler A 450 App 
 (iOS and Android)

Wohler A 450
Flue Gas Analyzer

COMPACT, RUGGED, LOADED
WITH SMART FUNCTIONS

www.wohlerusa.com Made in 
Germany

Thank you to our 
Annual Sponsors

Questions about sponsorship?
Contact OESP HQ at 888-552-0900 or info@thinkoesp.org

PLATINUM

BRONZE

GOLD

SILVER



OESP thanks our Corporate Members for their support.
Advanced Fuel Solutions
B.J. Terroni Co.
Bell & Gossett 
	 (A Xylem brand)
Bender HVAC
Bradford White Corp.
Carlin/Hydrolevel*
CC Combustion Inc.
Consumer Focus/ 
	 ServiceEdge 
ECR International

EDOS, INC.
E-Instruments
Emerson Swan
Energy Kinetics*
Field Controls Co.
Fluid Industrial Assoc.
Fuel Ox
F.W. Webb
General Filters*
Grundfos
Laars Heating Systems

Mitsubishi Electric
NEFI
New Yorker Boiler
NTI
PA Petroleum Assoc.
PB Heat, LLC
Powderhorn Agency
QHT, Inc.
R.W. Beckett Corp.*
Rathe Associates
Resideo

Riello Burners of NA
Rinnai
Roth, USA*
Seitron Americas, Inc.
Shipley Energy
Sid Harvey*
Suntec Industries*
TACO, Inc.*
Testo Inc.
The Granite Group
Thermo Pride

Torrington Supply
Toyotomi USA, Inc.
Universal Supply 	Group
US Supply Co
Venco Sales
Weil-McLain*
Wohler USA, Inc.*
Z-Flex US, Inc.

* annual sponsors

Corporate Members

Message from the Executive Director
By Lisa Strug

We hope you are having a relaxing summer, recharging 
your batteries as you gear up for another busy heating 
season. As essential workers, we know that your jobs had 
to continue throughout the pandemic. We thank you for 
your service during those challenging times and we all 
look forward to a continued return to “normal.”

I am pleased to report that the EEE was a “virtual” success. 
OESP’s live training sessions covered more than 38 hours 
of technical training and had scores of participants. The 
online marketplace showcased more than 60 vendors and 
had hundreds of visitors. We hope you had the opportunity 
to take advantage of everything the EEE had to offer.

Fortunately, we were able to have the OESP Awards 
night in person this year, at the BOD meeting in May. We 
were thrilled to be able to recognize the outstanding 
OESP members who were honored with our prestigious 
industry awards. You’ll read more about them in this issue.

The Dave Nelsen Scholarship awards were also presented 
during the EEE to deserving students pursuing a career in 
the energy services industry. We would like to thank our 
generous sponsors for their support of this worthy cause: 
RW Beckett, Carlin/Hydrolevel, the South Central 
Pennsylvania Energy Association, the Fairfield County 
Chapter and the New Haven chapter.

By now, you have seen plenty from our great and 
generous advertisers. Taco, R.W. Beckett, Suntec 
Industries, Carlin/Hyrdolevel, General Filters, Wohler, 
Sid Harvey, Roth, Weil-McLain and Energy Kinetics. 
Their ads are featured in this issue, as part of strategic 
annual marketing packages. Your company could be in 
the next issue – contact us to find out how.

Keep an eye on the OESP calendar 
online. Local chapters throughout 
the region will be continuing to 
add events. Check the calendar 
regularly for plenty of educational 
opportunities! 

OESP is always looking for members interested in 
making a difference in their career and the association. 
One of the ways is by providing networking opportunities 
to help you grow.

Everyone wants to work with people they know, so 
get involved in your local chapter and experience the 
difference it will make for you. Please contact OESP HQ or 
your local chapter president to learn how you can make a 
bigger difference.

Do you have a friend or colleague that would benefit 
from membership in OESP? Bring them along to a fall 
meeting. The time is now as we are all excited to get back 
live meetings. It is more important than ever to continue 
to grow our great association and educate the next 
generation of professionals. 

New members can join now and get a “nearly 2 for 1” on 
the upcoming heating season. They will get the remainder 
of 2021 and all of 2022 included in just one price.

The fall Board of Directors Meeting has been announced. 
It will be held in-person in Bethlehem, PA on Saturday, 
September 25 at 10 a.m. We hope that you will join us; 
there is plenty to discuss as we prepare for another great 
year of OESP.

On behalf of Jonathan Jaffe, Sean Conklin, Meredith 
Levy and the rest of your friendly OESP management 
team, it continues to be a pleasure to serve you.



11www.THINKOESP.org

NEW

���..........

SUNTEC B20 
CERTIFIED PUMPS

*Nine year proven performance! Quiet! More Hot Water!

87%
AFUE Up to

Ascent™ Combi
Combi boiler oil or gas.                    

Easy oil heat venting 
w/ polypropylene!*1 2

91.3%
AFUE Up to

Selling direct to contractors for over 40 years!

Tankless coil 
boiler upgrade!

Non-condensing high efficiency oil or gas.                    

www.EnergyKinetics.com
Energy Kinetics is an ENERGY STAR® Partner and a leading 
manufacturer of ENERGY STAR heating equipment. ®The color 
yellow for heating boilers is a registered trademark of Energy Kinetics. 

Manufacturer Direct

Resolute™ RT and AscentTM Plus Combi

With a competitive price!
Something for everyone!

Jay McCay
Call me to join our team

as a factory direct dealer!
(908) 328-7154
Google: System 2000

91.3%
AFUE Up to

Vents through sidewall, 
roof or an existing chimney!

Call us today!

126 Bailey Road • North Haven, CT 06473 
203-680-9401   
www.carlincombustion.com

Carlin Residential Oil Burners  
are now UL listed for Bio Fuel 
Continuing to set the standard, Carlin Residential Oil  
Burners are now UL Listed for Bio Fuel blends up to B20.  
This marks the next step in the industry’s commitment to a 
clean carbon-free environment and we are very proud to play 
our part. Get the same Carlin burner you’ve come to rely on, 
now additionally UL Listed for B20! 
Visit carlincombustion.com to learn more! 
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Over a Century of Innovative 
& Dependable Heating,  
Cooling, & Plumbing Solutions.

www.TacoComfort.com


